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 Maddy R, Kennedy C, Hudson V, Grayson C, Reagan L, Lexi S, Evan M, Braxton V, and Lincoln A. (Left to Right) 
 

SFST Gives Back 
Swimmers from the SFST took time out of their weekend to give 
back to those in less fortunate situations 
 

Swimmers from the Blue 3 group  

 

 

 

As we approach our state competitions, we do keep 
in mind the State Standard times. In this newsletter 
we have set out the time standards for the state 
meet.  
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Pictured above (left to right): 
Cameron U, Weston V, Tyler K, Moa H, Maddy R, Rachel R,  
Lydia S. 
 
Pictured below (left to right): 
 
Lincoln A, Braxton V, Tyler K, Evan M,  
Hudson V, Greyson C, Kennedy C,  
Maddy R, Lexi S, Reagan L. 
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March 2024 12 & Under State Pics  
https://photos.google.com/share/AF1QipPjgkmQiE4nonu1vcQzS51yunBYQVRHT3WW6fY2saoSXI

OTkkK1Nq66Eu4zhOtX9w?key=TlBPanB2TlFmcHowcGdfelZRakgyeDk1ME5LSXB3  
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Congratulations to all our State 12 & Under Qualifiers and Participants. 
Thank you to all the parents, volunteers, and fans for making there way 
to Midco Aquatic Center for the event. Looking forward to next season! 
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Tis the Season! 
An opinion piece by Coach Matt on the best time of the swim season, and the 
exciting year ahead of swimming 

  a.  

 

 

 

One of the key characteristics of training and practices is that we want to 
make the swimmers tired. When we use the muscles needed to swim, we 
hope that there are some breakdown at the  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3.  

strive to provide. 
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Late Winter, Early spring is my favorite time for swimming. For many, summer swimming would be the natural top choice, but to me it is when its 
cold and snowy. When you look around the country, you will see swim teams getting ready to race at their fastest. Championship meet season is 
right around the corner, where swimmers want to be at their best for themselves and for their team. 

As early as September, your SFST coaches circle the meets in February to work towards and prepare our team to swim fast. Although we do want 
our swimmers to achieve best times throughout the year, your coaches focus on the swimmer to be at their best at the biggest moment. The end of 
the season is usually that time, where all the work culminates to team and individual championships.  

For me, it is a fun time to look around the country to all the teams I have been a part of and cheer on their swimmers as they compete. I will be 
looking towards the Texas High school championships, Utah High school championships, the (Final) PAC-12 championships, and the MAC 
Championships (maybe my Ball State Cardinals will catch Coach Kyle’s Missouri State Bears). Swimmers around the country will be going for high 
points and to break records. Swimmers will show off their hard work throughout the year and race when the stakes are highest! 

There is one team I am most excited for this season however, and that is right here in Sioux Falls! The SFST swimmers, across all groups and ages, 
have been working hard for this moment. Seeing the progression of the swimmers and having it finish at the state championship is the best part of 
this job. All your coaches will be there to be there for the swimmers when they want to swim their fastest. It is our hope that all swimmers have their 
best times, but no matter what Championship season brings out the best efforts and great memories for our swimmers.  

Good luck to all our swimmers and looking forward to the Championship Season! 

 


